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Higgins, Stefan

From: usbench <usbench@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 2:06 PM
To: Higgins, Stefan
Subject: Blaine Right of Way Ordinance

Stefan,  Attached is a letter with our comment on the new ROW ordinance. I do have some additional 
information that I will drop off tomorrow, but wanted you to get up this by the May 6th. 
 
Thanks 
Scott 
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Scott Danielson 
U.S.Bench Corp.  3300 Snelling Ave. Mpls. MN, 55406 
612 721-2525     www.usbench.com 
 
 


